
Mayor Johnston and City Commissioners,  
 

I am seeking your support in the rent abatement resolution that will be presented 
at the August 4th commission meeting. I have been a tenant for 28 years. I am the 

owner/operator of the Jolly Roger II sportfishing boat.   
 
I was forced to stop operating on or around March 20, 2020.  This has caused me 

great financial hardship.  
 

Forgiving the rent for the months of April, May & June would provide me with relief. 
 
I respectfully request that you support the rent abatement for charter boat row 

tenants.  
 

Thank you! 
 
 

Captain Joseph Mercurio III 
 

Jolly Roger II 
305.292.8595  

joemjm213@aol.com 
 


